
Field Trip Saturday, March 12th 2016  
IMPORTANT CHANGE ! 

 
Sorry to spring this on everyone, but Darryl Patton has changed our 
field trip destination  to DeSoto State Park.  Meeting time there is still 
1PM to I:15PM.  He has asked us to call his cell or text his phone when 
we get there.  His number is 256-504-1603 for anyone who doesn’t 
caravan with us.  I am changing the leave time from noon to 11AM.  He 
is no longer doing his class in Gadsden.  He has promised some freebies 
to make up to us.  
 
Originally this was our plan: 
Saturday, March 12 Herbal/Medicinal Plant walk with Darryl Patton. 
Meet at Lowes in Trussville at noon. We will caravan to Noccalula Falls 
and meet Darryl Patton at 1 pm at the Wedding Chapel. See 
www.thesouthernherbalist.com for more information about Darryl 
Patton. Questions: Linda Sherk 205-672-9779(home) or cell 205-415-
1643. 
 

There are 3 changes: 
1. our destination is now DeSoto State Park  
2. time we leave if you plan to caravan is 11AM still meet at Lowes 
3. Meet Darryl at DeSoto State Park by calling his cell phone when 

you arrive. 


